
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

YEAR 9 POSTPONED DTP/MenACWY YR 9 VACCINATION

Dear Parents

We have received notification from the Immunisations Team, Gloucestershire Health and Care NHS Foundation Trust,
that your son's outstanding Diptheria, Polio and Tetanus and Meningococcal Groups ACWY vaccine (DTP/MenACWY)
which was cancelled due to COVID-19 is likely to be rescheduled as a school based programme in the forthcoming
academic year.

However, should any parents wish to access these vaccinations directly, the Immunisation Team will be offering a
variety of Community Clinics over the summer holidays and these can be accessed by telephoning 0300 421 8140
to book an appointment.

Yours sincerely

Jane Morton

Headmaster's PA and HR Manager

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk

This email was sent to letters@strs.org.uk, because you have signed up with STRS.
If you wish to unsubscribe, click here.

This message may contain information and/or data that is confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient you are
notified that any use, publication, reproduction or dissemination is strictly prohibited and may violate certain laws.
If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by return e-mail and destroy this and all copies of this message and/or data.
Sir Thomas Rich's School is a limited company registered in England with company number: 7331954
Registered Office: Sir Thomas Rich's School, Oakleaze, Longlevens, Gloucester, GL2 0LF

mailto:info@strs.org.uk
http://www.strschool.co.uk
mailto:letters@strs.org.uk
https://parentgateway.strschool.co.uk/cloudcontact/emailgroups?email=letters@strs.org.uk

